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The 5th Transnational Meeting of the European Project EUPA_NEXT took 
place on Friday, 19th of January in Cham, Germany. The meeting was 
hosted by Volkshochschule im Landkreis Cham and it had a duration of one 
day. Representatives from all the partners attended the meeting. 

 
During the fifth transnational meeting the progress of the pilots as well as the 
planning of the assessments were discussed. The progress of the 
development of the ebooks was also presented and decisions were taken as 
far as translations are concerned. Deadlines were also set for the remaining 
activities until the completion of the project. 
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